
Cassandra Heyne 
Regulatory Compliance Analyst 

Direct: 202.649.2696 
Cassandra.Heyne@spacex.com 

August 31, 2021 

Via E-Mail (psced@ky.gov) 
Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P. O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40601 

Re: A Certification of the Carriers Receiving Universal Service High Cost Support, 
Administrative Case No. 381 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Pursuant to the Kentucky Public Service Commission’s order dated April 8, 2021 in Case 
No. 2021-00002, enclosed please find Starlink Services, LLC’s Affidavit Regarding Use of 
Federal Universal Service Support to be filed in Administrative Case No. 381.  

Thank you, and if you have any questions with regard to this matter, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Cassandra Heyne 
Regulatory Compliance Analyst 

Enclosure 

AUG 31 2021
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